
JACKIE’S REPORT – WINE SURVIVOR INPUT    October 19, 2020 

 

On October 13th I sent an eblast out to 40 Rotarians and Friends of Rotary.  As of October 18th I 
have heard from 7 people.  I had 2 emails returned Sue Bosch (sbosch@cogeco.ca) and Sonia 
Bloodworth( sbloodworth1970@gmail.com).  I resent to them and again both bounced back. 

 

Here are the Questions I asked along with the responses: 

 

 
1. Should we have another Wine Survivor Challenge?  7 Yes 

  
2. If we have another Wine Survivor Challenge which date do you think would be best?  February 

for Valentines or March for Easter?    6 Valentines and 1 Easter (March) 
  

3. Would you be willing to donate wine and if so how many bottles?  15 Bottles 
  

4. Do you have any thoughts as to how we could make this fundraiser better? 
 

a)  5 Order more tickets 
 
b) Give advance notice on when you want the wine that is being donated. 
 
 
 

 


